
LU Committee 

From: 	 Gayle <GayleJonson@hotmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Sunday, September 03, 2017 6:17 AM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Cc: 	 director@lomimassage.com  

Subject: 	 Ho'omana Spa Cultural Education Centre 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Aloha, 

My name is Gayle Jonson, and I want to state that I am in support of Jeana Naluai, owner of Hawaiian Spa 

Maui LLC DBA Ho'omana Spa, to operate a Hawaiian Spa and Cultural Education Center on agricultural 

property at 1 550 Piiholo Road. 

Since training at Ho'omana Spa in Lomi Lomi massage three years ago, my life has taken an incredible new 

path, for which I am eternally grateful. Prior to my training, I had ached to find a connection to the real 

Hawaiian culture - not the commercialized version that is often presented on television and in the shops 

and hotels on the islands. When I found Jeana Naluai and Ho'omana Spa, I knew my wish had been 

granted. 

Lomi Lomi is the foundation of my massage practice in Canada, and I continue to share the aloha spirit as I 

travel around the world. Hawaiian culture changes the hearts and minds of those who connect to it, and in 

my opinion, it is helping to heal the planet, one Lomi Lomi at a time. I have returned to Ho'omana on 

every visit since, always with the knowledge that I will receive more contact with this beautiful culture 

while I am there. 

Please give Jeana Naluai and Ho'omana Spa this designation, as it is truly a sacred gem on Maui, in 

Hawaii, and for the world. 

Sincerely, 

Gayle Jonson 

778-678-5664 

Victoria, B.0 

Canada 

1 


